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The Flushing Line Improvements Project will rehabilitate
sections of the New York City Transit Flushing Line & between
48th Street and 72nd Street, including upgrades to the 61st
Street-Woodside and 74th Street-Broadway stations.

Construction Activities at

61st Street-Woodside Station
Beginning on Monday, September 30, 2024

The escalatorthat provides access to the @ line at 61st Street-
Woodside Station will be will be closed through 2025 while a new
escalatorisinstalled.

Temporary barricades will be set up around the escalator shed on the
SE corner of 61st Street and Roosevelt Avenue. Pedestrian and
business access will be maintained for the duration of the construction.
The barricades currently located on the north side of the street will be
relocated to the south side of the street, adjacent to the escalator shed.
There will be no impacts to MTA or LIRR service or ADA accessibility.
The station’s elevator and staircases will remain open. Please referto
wayfinding signage throughout the station for continued updates.

A 5-foot sidewalk will be

malntained on e

sauthaide of Roosevell

Avenue between G1st and
T E2nd Strests

Questions? Contact us at Flu-.shingLine@mtacd.org or 646-229-4465.
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